
CONTACT: 
Candice Greene  
Community Relations Representative  
618-797-3668 
cgreene@myGCScu.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
May 24, 2021 

 
 

GCS EMPLOYEES DONATE $855 TO GRANITE CITY ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
 
Granite City, IL - GCS Credit Union employees show their support for the Granite City Alumni 

Association through their Growing Community Schools jean program. 
The Growing Community Schools program is funded by GCS employees who make monthly, 

monetary donations out of their own pockets to a local school organization. By donating $15 or more 
to a specific organization, GCS employees are able to wear jeans on Fridays and Saturdays during 
that month. 

GCAA was the designated organization in the month of May for GCS Credit Union’s Growing 
Community Schools jean program. With the support for their staff, GCS proudly raised $855 for 
Granite City Alumni Association! 

GCAA is fundraising for specific and achievable projects and scholarships on a wish list 
generated by Granite City School District #9 staff, coaches, and teachers in hope to improve the 
community. In the past, GCAA updated the GCHS Shot Put Pit giving these athletes a winning field 
for future competitions. GCS Credit Union is hoping to fill the needs of future projects, such as the 
Veteran's Museum at the High School and KIBO Robot Kits at the Elementary Schools. 

Our Growing Community Schools Program is built to help students within our own 
communities. GCS Credit Union is spreading kindness from city to city and making a difference from 
school to school. To find out more about GCS Credit Union, visit myGCScu.com. 
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 Founded in 1941 out of a single office in Granite City, GCS Credit Union now serves members at seven conveniently located branches across 
Southwestern Illinois. GCS offers convenient options for checking and savings accounts as well as personal, auto, and home equity loans. Members can 

also stay up to date on their finances 24/7 through numerous ATM locations, online banking, mobile app, and by visiting myGCScu.com. 


